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Dear Families & Friends of St. Jude, 

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year! 

I want to express my deep gratitude for your generosity and blessings 
to our St. Jude community. The 2016 year has been exciting for our 
parish. Thanks to donors like you, our capital campaign, Building Hope 
& Community for Generations, has raised $3,535,263 in pledges for 
our new church at Leihano. I am also happy to report that as of 
November 30, 2016, the Hawaii Catholic Community Foundation 
(HCCF) has collected $717,381 for this project. We are on schedule for 
our five-year campaign. 

Thank you for your support of St. Jude Parish. May your Christmas be 
filled with joy, and may the Lord’s eternal love bring you peace 
throughout the coming year. 

Yours in Christ, 

 

Fr. Khanh Hoang 
Pastor 

 

 


